
 

 

Re: Notice in accordance with Regulation 12 of the Waste Water Discharge (Authorisation) 

Regulations 2007, as amended 

07/10/2016 

Dear Mr. Conroy 

I refer to your application for a waste water discharge licence relating to agglomeration 

named Courtmacsherry and Timoleague, Reg. No. D0294-02. 

 

 I am directed to advise you of a failure of compliance with Regulation 11 of the 

Waste Water Discharge (Authorisation) Regulations 2007 as amended. The notice as 
erected or fixed at the site contravenes Regulation 11(a) of the regulations. The 
notice as erected does not specify the National Grid Reference of the location of the 
associated current and proposed waste water treatment plants. 
 

The Agency, therefore, requires you, in accordance with Regulation 12 of the 
regulations to erect an appropriate site notice in accordance with the requirements of 
the aforementioned Regulations. The notice shall be maintained in the position 
where erected or fixed for a period of at least one month from the date of this 

notice.      
 
 
 

 I am also directed to advise you of a failure of compliance with Regulations 10 of the 

Waste Water Discharge (Authorisation) Regulations 2007 as amended. The notice as 
published contravenes Regulation 10(b) of the regulations. The notice as published 

does not specify the National Grid Reference of the location of the associated current 
and proposed waste water treatment plants. 
 
The Agency, therefore, requires you, in accordance with Regulation 12 of the 
regulations to publish a newspaper notice in accordance with the requirements of the 

aforementioned Regulations. The notice shall be published in a newspaper 
circulationg in the area in which the discharge takes place or is to take place.  
 

The Agency further requires you to submit evidence in relation to compliance with the above 
requirements. 

 



The evidence requested should be submitted by 18/10/2016. Please provide an original copy 
of the published newspaper notice.  Please note that all maps/drawings should not exceed 
A3 in size. 

Please direct any queries that you may have in relation to the above to the Inspector 
Yvonne English at 053-9160600 or to OCLR Admin Team D. 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Yvonne English 
Environmental Licensing Programme 

Office of Environmental Sustainability 

Environmental Protection Agency 

 

Tel: 053-9160600  
 


